
Language Assistance Needed for 
Chicago Elections!

INTERESTED IN 
APPLYING?

QUESTIONS? 
Call 312.269.7950 or 

email hr@chicagoelections.gov

The Chicago Board of Elections is looking  
for people fluent in the languages below to  

assist with translations ahead of the  
November 8, 2022 General Election:

n  Chinese

n  Hindi

n  Polish

n  Korean
n  Tagalog

Translators are paid $25 per hour and would work no 
more than 30 hours per week.


